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Pursuant to The Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety’s Determination of Completeness for 
Liberty’s 2023-2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plan Pre-Submission, Liberty Utilities (CalPeco 
Electric) LLC (“Liberty”) provides this cover letter summarizing corrections to the non-
substantive errors identified by the Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety (“OEIS”) in Liberty’s 
2023 Wildfire Mitigation Plan (“WMP”) pre-submission on March 6, 2023. This letter is being 
provided to the OEIS docket. 
 
Liberty updated the following information in its 2023 WMP, re-submitted to OEIS on May 3, 
2023:  

• Liberty included additional language in Section 8.1.2.1 (page 153) to indicate that Table 
8-6 includes information on vegetation management work associated with covered 
conductor projects. 

• Liberty moved its discussion of Distribution Fault Anticipation from Section 8.1.2.6 
(page 161) to Section 8.3.3.2 (page 259). 

• Liberty reorganized Section 8.2.2 (page 203) so that its vegetation management 
inspection programs have a numbered subheading (i.e., Section 8.2.2.1, 8.2.2.2 and 
8.2.2.3). 

• Liberty provides additional information in Table 8-48 (page 291), in the Community 
Resource Center row, Form of Verification or Reference cell. 

• Liberty provides the full contact information for the points of contact in Table 8-55 (page 
310). 

 
If you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact me at: 
 
Jordan Parrillo 
Manager of Regulatory Affairs 
Liberty Utilities (CalPeco Electric) LLC 
701 National Ave,  
Tahoe Vista, CA 96148 
Telephone: 530-721-7818 
jordan.parrillo@libertyutilities.com 
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